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To: Licensed residential treatment providers 
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Lori S. Kelley, Intensive Services, Housing and Social Determinants of Health Manager 

 

Subject: Provider Presentation for Year One Review of Adult Mental Health Residential Standardized Rates 

Based upon analysis and recommendations from the Year One review of adult mental health residential 

standardized rates that became effective July 1, 2019, the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) is planning 

targeted rate adjustments effective with dates of service on and after July 1, 2021.  

OHA invites you to learn more about the changes planned for July 1, 2021 at a Microsoft Teams presentation 

hosted by OHA and Optumas, the actuarial services vendor that conducted the financial analysis for the Year 

One review. 

Why is this happening?  

The Year One review helped OHA assess whether the current rate methodology addressed provider inequities 

to appropriately meet the needs identified through person-centered service planning, residential assessment 

and service planning processes. In advance of the next rate review, OHA has identified that additional 

training, technical assistance, and monitoring is needed to better assess ongoing operational and capacity 

impacts.  

What should you do?  

Please join the OHA-Optumas presentation through Microsoft Teams: 

◼ Date and time: Wednesday, May 12, 10 to 11 a.m. 

◼ Computer or mobile app: Click here to join the meeting  

◼ Call in (audio only): +1 971-277-2343, United States, Portland. Phone conference ID: 712 293 695#  

Questions? 

For questions related to this transmittal, please email Medicaid.Programs@dhsoha.state.or.us.  

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide. 
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